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Date: March 27, 2020

To: Whom It May Concern
Re: Critical Industry Employee Authorization to Travel

The individual in possession of this letter works for McCreary Modern, Inc., which has been
deemed critical to the infrastructure of the United States pursuant to the Department of
Homeland Security Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency advisory, and pursuant to
local governing authority.

The individual in possession of this letter is working at McCreary Modern which is an essential
business , and must travel to and from work to engage in his or her work activities regardless of
the time of day as an employee of an essential and critical business. The support provided by
this individual is necessary for this critical business to continue to operate.

The individual in possession of this letter is an “essential” employee and per the governmental
orders should be exempt from state and local restrictions such as stay-at-home/shelter-in-place
orders, curfews, and other restrictions when reporting to, returning from, or performing his or
her work functions.

If you have any questions, or need further information, please contact McCreary Modern, Inc.

at 828-464-6465.

Sincerely yours,
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Doug Yoder

Vice President of Finance
McCreary Modern, Inc.

2564 Hwy. 321 South Post Office Box 130 Newton, North Carolina 28658 828) 464-6465 FAX (828] 464-2390




